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I oppose SB 243 it will do nothing to curb gun violence. 

All it will do is make it harder for law abiding citizens to protect themselves and 

practice their 2nd amendment rights. 

Look at the other states that have such nonsense such as Illinois and ask yourself if 

it’s actually working there. 

Oregon has some of the strictest gun laws in the country but criminals don’t follow 

them so this will do absolutely nothing to stop gun violence. 

Thank you  


